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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL:

Eagleton Community,

As I shared back in the fall, DPS is working through ways to address budget constraints given
declining enrollment across many areas of the Denver metro area.  At Eagleton, we have seen
our own declining enrollment over the last 5-7 years. Eagleton used to be a school with about
460 students to now where we have about 250.  For that reason, DPS is requesting your
feedback about how to address this concern.  As the Eagleton Principal, I am on the district’s
Declining Enrollment Committee in order to ensure that I can elevate the great work that
Eagleton is doing.  The committee also needs your voice.  Please, share your feedback with the
Declining Enrollment Committee here via this link:

https://www.dpsk12.org/declining-enrollment/#en

Thank you,

Janine Dillabaugh, Eagleton Principal

REMINDERS:

Sign up for Summer Connections! This is a free opportunity for ALL Eagleton
students to engage in summer school learning.  After a long pandemic and lots of interrupted
learning this is a wonderful opportunity that our Eagleton families should definitely consider
taking advantage of. Come or call the office for help in signing up!

https://www.dpsk12.org/declining-enrollment/#en


IMPORTANT DATES:
CMAS Testing April 11- April 23rd for 3rd, 4th and 5th graders

No School for Eagleton  - April 22nd

As always, thank you for your support.

Eagleton Elementary


